My name is Andrea Zamuda, and I am running for re-election for the three-year term of Town Auditor. I am currently employed by the Roman Catholic Diocese of Burlington VT as an Accounting Manager in the Finance Department. I have been with the Diocese for almost 13 years. I also serve as the Treasurer to Friends of Fletcher Elementary (FOFE) our school's PTO and volunteer as a catechist at St. Luke's Church in Fairfax. I received a BS in Accounting from Sacred Heart University in 1993.

I moved to Fletcher with my husband in 2001 and we live on Cambridge Road. We have two children; my son is in 2<sup>nd</sup> grade at Fletcher Elementary School and my daughter is a freshman at Rice Memorial High School. I have enjoyed working with the other Town Auditors over the last three years and look forward to the next three years. Thank you! Andrea